
Dear Hillcrest Families,

As the 2013 -2014 school year comes to a close, our minds and hearts are filled to the brim
- filled with the shared experiences that will remain with us in the years to come. Hillcrest
Elementary is  a very special  place  where the strength of our school  community and a
shared commitment makes our school a wonderful place of learning, not only our students,
but for all who walk through our doors.  

While  we  were  focused on building  the  academic  skills  that  our  students  will  need to
remain competitive,  we were equally thrilled when we were able  to note  all  the many
additional  projects,  experiences,  and  assemblies  provided  to  our  students.   This  was
summed up by  a video that will soon be posted on our website.  Please look out for that.  It
truly captures the spirit of Hillcrest! We believe that these types of learning opportunities
are so much more than enrichment; they are essential experiences that inspire, provide
connections, and develop curiosity - all critical to student learning and overall success. We,
after all, are developing “the whole child”.

To all of our Hillcrest Families – thank you for sharing your child with us -  getting them to
school on time each day, for making sure homework got done… and turned in, and keeping
in touch. Thank you for providing rich and engaging, well-rounded experiences for your
children.  For these, and so many other things, we are truly grateful. 

To my Hillcrest  staff  –  you made this  year  a  very  special  year 1  for  me and for our
students.  Special  thanks  to  all  of  you  who  have  contributed in  ways  small,  large  and
unimaginable! We are living our dream and our vision!

To Natlie Allen and Jim Tosto who are retiring this year – congrats and thanks for  a job
well done!  Now you can unwind and spend some time with your family and best friends.
May you get the best of everything in life. 

To my Hillcrest community, may your summer be filled with play, exploration, and lots of
time spent outdoors, filled with new adventures, relaxation, and quality family time in the
next two months. 

To those of you who are leaving us for new places and adventures, we wish you all the best.
Congratulations to our 5th graders who are on to a new stage in their academic careers at
the middle school! 

Be Safe (don't forget to read!)       
Jacqueline Liburd


